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The School Resource Officer Program has been in the State of Florida for 
several years; in some counties for as long as 30 years and for others less.  
Some counties in Florida do not have school resource officers in their schools.  In 
light of recent acts of violence on school campuses across the nation, the data 
on whether school safety has improved is limited.  Using the data collected from 
principals and school resource officers from all Florida’s school districts, I will 
examine and compare their views on school safety to determine if there is 
harmony. 
 


